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BULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students o f Southern Illinois University a t  Edwardsville

Erii

SIUE
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,!AN 2 7
SOUTHERN ILLINOIS Ij NWERSITY 

AT EDWARDSViLlE

Vol. 28, No. 2 
January 27, 1997

MEMO TO: University Community

FROM: Nancy Belck *=■
SUBJECT: Blood Drive

7

An American Red Cross Blood Drive will be in the SIUE Student Fitness Center Tuesday 
and Wednesday, February 4-5, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. This two-day event is sponsored by 
student organizations, including the National Association of Black Accountants (NABA),
Student Social Workers Association, Sociology Club, Student Nurses Association, and is funded 
by the Student Government Association. Additional student organizations are expected to 
provide volunteer support on the days o f the drive as well.

For more information, contact Connan Campbell in the Kimmel Leadership Center at 
618/692-2986. Please plan to participate in this worthwhile effort.
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